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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Letter of Request for an On-Site Consultative Meeting to Discuss Clarifications and
Implications on the Lifting of Moratorium on Titling Activities at San Vicente,
Palawan
1 message

TIEZA - TEZ Compliance Monitoring Division <tez.tamd.cmd@tieza.gov.ph> Wed, Jul 6, 2022 at 2:06 PM
To: Mimaroparegion <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Denr Mimaropa <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, Ardts Mimaropa
<ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: "Acoo.tezms Tieza" <acoo.tezms.tieza@gmail.com>, Hernando Enal <abadenal@yahoo.com>, "Cesar Ladringan, Jr"
<chin_dt11@yahoo.com>, Mericris Tonio2 <mctonio2.tieza@gmail.com>, Samuel John Narido <sjbnarido.tieza@gmail.com>

Dear RED Claudio,

Greetings from the Tourism Infrastructure and Enterprise Zone Authority (TIEZA)!

Relative to the lifting of the suspension in the issuance, processing, and approval of survey authority, survey plans, and
Public Land Applications (PLAs) in the entire Province of Palawan and the revocation of the 2015 memorandum of then
Undersecretary Demetrio Ignacio, Jr. as embodied in the memorandum of DENR Acting Secretary Jim O. Sampulna to
the Regional Director of DENR-MIMAROPA dated 09 March 2022, we are transmitting our letter requesting for an on-site
consultative meeting with you and Undersecretary Analiza Rebuelta-Teh on 11 July 2022 at a time and venue of your
convenience.

Should you have questions and/or clarifications, your office may call Mr. Samuel John B. Narido at (+632) 8249 5900 loc.
728 or email at tez.tamd.cmd@tieza.gov.ph

Thank you and we look forward to continuing our partnership with you in working for the country’s sustainable tourism.

Sincerely,
 

Samuel John B. Narido
TEZ COMPLIANCE MONITORING DIVISION
TEZ Assistance and Monitoring Department
Tourism Enterprise Zone Management Sector
7th Floor, Tower 1, DoubleDragon Plaza
Diosdado Macapagal Ave. cor. EDSA Extension, Pasay City
Telephone No.: (+632) 8249-5900 loc. 729
 
www.tieza.gov.ph
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